
 

Tim Pressley 
Manager – External Affairs 
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www.northstate.net  111 North Main Street | High Point, NC 27260 

 
March 27, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th St. S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: North State Communications Long Distance, LLC 
 d.b.a. North State Communications 
 FCC Informational Tariff 
 FRN 0003-7457-75 
 Transmittal Letter #1 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
North State Communications Long Distance, LLC d.b.a. North State Communications submits revisions to its 
current FCC Informational Tariff.  This filing is made on one (1) day’s notice.   
 
The purpose of this FCC Informational Tariff filing updates are to change the company name from North State 
Telephone Long Distance Company d.b.a North State Communications Long Distance to North State 
Communications Long Distance, LLC d.b.a. North State Communications and change rates for Operator assisted 
calls and Directory Assistance calls.  
 
This transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically today via the Federal 
Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS).   
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 336-886-3650 or via 
email to tim.pressley@nscom.com.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tim Pressley 
Manager – External Affairs 
 
cc:  Van Massey 
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